
UAARC 9-12-22 Club Min

 W5BWC, John opens meeting with roll call
 25 members present and 1 visitor- Monte McDavid
 New members- welcome Richard and Judy Crowder
 KI5BHT, Debbie presents treasury/ secretary report- 
 We have 38 club members, 24 are ARRL members, club 

balance is $564.12. Shirts are $20 patches are $3 sports 
bottles $20

 We took care of Domain $76.38
 We will be planning a POTA activation Don Gamble will be 

helping us activate K5UAR in Oct. Pot luck to follow
 KAZAK, Jo Ann is our refreshments coordinator see the 

back table to sign up for refreshments
 National Weather Storm Spotter is tomorrow in Tyler 

many of our members are going. See W5BWC if interested 
in signing up

 We will be working on mapping our area to make sure of 
our coverage

 Ham Com is making a comeback!
 Question is how many would be willing to go Count is 19 

yes out of 22. How many would be willing to help put this 
on- 12 would be willing

 Jo Ann is going to be working on a new Ham booklet for 
new hams with info that helps get them started

 Also, Traffic Training – how many would be interested in 
this class taught by KAZAK- 16 interested



 The ARES meets on Thursdays at 8 PM on the 146.92 
repeater for training, you do not have to be member to 
check in

 Voting will be coming up for the coming year in February. 
Dues are coming up see KI5BHT to take care of those

 Tony KI5OFD brought his go box finished project- very nice
set up!

 Program is  Simpson MT. slide show of K5UAR Repeater 
relocation

 W5BWC closes meeting, Cliff seconds


